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June 2024  

Trower Road and Vanderlin Drive 
Asphalt night works  
Dear stakeholder 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL) is undertaking night works to 
re-asphalt the intersection of Trower Road and Vanderlin Drive, Casuarina.  

To reduce disruptions for road users, work will occur from 8 pm to 6 am: 

• Tuesday 18 June to Monday 24 June 2024.   

Detours will be in place where works are being performed, and road users are advised to take 
caution and follow all traffic management and signage in the area. There will be no works on 
Friday 

To keep up to date with the latest information on road conditions in the Northern Territory, 
like and follow facebook.com/RoadReportNT or visit roadreport.nt.gov.au  

Contact 

To find out more, contact DIPL Project Manager Wayne Oliver on phone 8946 5047 or email 
wayne.oliver@nt.gov.au  
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